
                                                        
 

Now we can offer connection of your 
house to the high-speed internet 
infrastructure being constructed 
When city water and sewage was constructed in nearby Långö/Kråkelund, we applied for a grant to 
build fiber between the connection point in Lilla Laxemar and the village of Kråkelund. We were 
too few permanent residents to get funding back then, but during the pandemic we got a chance to 
update our application. We could then get access to private funding from SKB NU as well as 
public funding from EU through Landsbygdsprogrammet 2014–2020, which in part is financed by 
the European Agricultural fund for rural development. This makes it possible to now connect 
houses in your village to a reasonable cost! 

Apply already today! As soon as we have received all answers in a village, we start ordering work 
and supplies for the construction. An early answer allows for better coordination and a faster date 
of completion. In order to keep costs at a minimum, you will not receive an invoice. But, you are 
expected to pay in your dues on your own as soon as your duct/channel is dug up to your property 
line. 

 

The high-speed internet through fiber allows for low cost, interference-free TV, phone, alarms, and 
internet connection if so desired. It also increases the value of your property. A comparison shows 
that our solution has great advantages over other options, both in terms of quality, options, and 
price. Though, short term it may at first seem like a large investment. 

Feel free to contact us with questions, opinions, or to get additional information. E-mail: 
infrastruktur@sommaridyll.com Website: www.sommaridyll.com 
   
On www.zmarket.se, choose area (område=Småland) in order to see what services right now are 
available in our high-speed internet infrastructure. 


